
 
 

 

January 21, 2021 

 

Dear Customer: 

 

At REXtac, LLC, we focus on providing quality products, services and solutions to 

support your success. To enable both of our businesses to differentiate ourselves in the 

market, we strive to collaborate and innovate with you.  

 

Due to the escalation of polymer grade propylene, the primary raw material for our 

APAO products, we are increasing prices $0.10/lb. for orders shipped on or after 

February 15, 2021.  

 

We do not take this action lightly but find it necessary given the significant cost increase 

of polymer grade propylene which is projected to double in coming months from June 

2020 levels.  

 

As always, thank you for your business.  If you have any questions on this or any related 

matter please contact me or your account manager. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Bill Turner 

 

Director, Sales and Marketing 

630-561-5094 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2501 S. Grandview, Odessa, TX 79766 

Phone: 432-332-0058   

 


